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DOLE STATEMENT ON SENATOR BROWN'S 


DECISION TO NOT SEEK REELECTION 


BOSTON -- Senate Republican Leader Bob Dole today issued the 
following statement regarding Senator Hank Brown's (R-CO) 
announcement today that he would not seek reelection: 

"Like everyone else, I was totally surprised by Senator 
Brown's announcement, but I certainly respect his decision. He's 
one of the Republican party's brightest stars in the Senate, and 
he's certainly done an outstanding job for Colorado. I look 
forward to continuing to work closely with him during the next 
two years, and helping keep his seat in Republican hands in 
1996." 
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